
Walter Williams - Re: Petition #1850 - Utility Response Update

From: Twyonna Adams <twyonna.adams@gmail.com>
To: Walter Williams <williamswl@detroitmi.gov>
Date: 12/5/2018 11:13 AM
Subject: Re: Petition #1850 - Utility Response Update

Good Morning 
No, I haven't spoken with the Police Dept. I guess at this point I will just withdraw my petition. There 
is just too much to go through. Its disappointing that the process is so involved, especially when my 
property is the only one actually in the alley.
Thank you for all your assistance in this matter.
Happy Holidays to you!

Twyonna Adams

On Wed, Dec 5, 2018, 8:39 AM Walter Williams <williamswl@detroitmi.gov wrote:

Good morning Mrs. Adams:

Just checking in to see if you address Detroit Police Department concerns on their comments involved 
OBJECTION and consent letters from the abutting property owners?

Sincerely
Walter L. Williams
Sr. GIS Support Technician
Survey Bureau
City Engineering Division
Department of Public Works
313-224-3970
williamswl@detroitmi.gov
Mike Duggan, Mayor

>>> Walter Williams 6/29/2018 8:51 AM >>>
Good morning Mrs. Adams: 
Just to let you know that all of the fifteen Utilities company responses has come in. Fourteen of them 
came in with no objection. However, Detroit Police Department has comment involved "OBJECTION". If 
you have any further questions, please contact the Utility for further information. I am still waiting on 
the consent letter from the abutting property owners that is needed in order to complete your request.
Remember that this phase in the Petition process are not complete until the issue with the Utility 
company and having received all of the consent letters is resolve.
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Sincerely
Walter L. Williams
Sr. GIS Support Technician
Survey Bureau
City Engineering Division
Department of Public Works
313-224-3970
williamswl@detroitmi.gov
Mike Duggan, Mayor

>>> Walter Williams 3/14/2018 11:36 AM >>>
Good morning Mrs. Adams: 
Detroit Police Department has responded to your Petition request with a "Involved OBJECTION" (please 
see attachment). You can contact the utility for more information.

Sincerely
Walter L. Williams
Sr. GIS Support Technician
Survey Bureau
City Engineering Division
Department of Public Works
313-224-3970
williamswl@detroitmi.gov
Mike Duggan, Mayor

>>> Walter Williams 3/5/2018 9:04 AM >>>
Good morning Mrs. Adams: 
Attached is the "Abutting Property Owner" contact information (from the assessors office) that you 
need consent from in order to closed your alley (see attachment highlighted in pink). You will need to 
submit their consent via a written letter or in a petition format. 
Remember, we need the consent letters from ALL of the abutting property owners to support the 
change before we can finish this process. If you cannot get in contact with the abutting property 
owners via regular mail, you can mail a certified letter to those owners address. If it comes back marked 
"Return to Sender", then show us those returned letters and that will satisfy our requirements and then I 
can finish your Petition request. The Property Owners Information are the address that you will send 
your request to.
If you have any questions, please contact me.

Sincerely
Walter L. Williams
Sr. GIS Support Technician
Survey Bureau
City Engineering Division
Department of Public Works
313-224-3970
williamswl@detroitmi.gov
Mike Duggan, Mayor
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